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As a dental assistant and an instructor, not making certification mandatory is a 

dangerous game. Dental assistant are as close to medical staff as you can get and 

they are responsible for the health and safety of there patients! I truly believe this is 

not a good decision for the field of dentistry, for the assistant, and for our patients! 


